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FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 21, 2009

TO: Honorable Joe Straus, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2983 by Phillips (Relating to the electronic transmission of motor vehicle rental 
information in connection with the payment of tolls.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to allow lessors of motor vehicles to submit certain 
electronic information on lessees to the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) and local 
tolling entities for the purpose of collecting tolls or the prosecution of an offense for the nonpayment 
of a toll.

Based on the analysis of TxDOT, it is assumed the provisions of the bill would not result in a 
significant fiscal impact to the state.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 601 Department of Transportation
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